
INTERNATIONAL SHIP MASTERS ASSOCIATION

ISMA NORTHEAST MICHIGAN LODGE 19
PO Box 364 Alpena, MI 49707 

“TOGETHER WE ARE WORKING TO HELP CREATE A
SAFER AND MORE INFORMED WATERWAY SYSTEM.”

MY NAME IS CAPTAIN PATRICK HART, PRESIDENT OF LODGE 19 OF THE INTERNATIONAL
SHIP MASTERS ASSOCIATION AND THE INCOMING GRAND LODGE PRESIDENT FOR 2025.

IT’S THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN WHEN ISMA MEETS FOR OUR NATIONAL CONVENTION.
THIS YEAR WE ARE IN ALPENA, MICHIGAN JANUARY 30 - FEBRUARY 1, 2025 AND LOTS OF
THINGS ARE PLANNED SO WE ARE HOPING THAT YOUR ORGANIZATION WILL CONSIDER
ASSISTING US BY SPONSORING ONE OR MORE EVENTS OF THE WEEKEND AS WE HAVE
OUTLINED IN THE FOLLOWING PAGES INCLUDED IN THIS PACKAGE.

THROUGH THE SUPPORT OF ORGANIZATIONS LIKE YOURS, THE INTERNATIONAL SHIP
MASTERS ASSOCIATION CONTINUES TO CONSISTENTLY HAVE SUCCESSFUL
CONVENTIONS YEAR AFTER YEAR SO THE CONTRIBUTIONS YOU MAKE ARE APPRECIATED
GREATLY.

PLEASE TAKE A LOOK THROUGH THIS PACKAGE ENCLOSED AND FEEL FREE TO GET A
HOLD OF OUR SPONSORSHIP CO-ORDINATOR, ANDREA GUERRIERO WITH ANY
QUESTIONS YOU MAY HAVE. ANDREA CAN BE REACHED BY EMAIL AT
ANDREA@DREDESIGNSGLMP.COM OR BY PHONE AT 705.971.4076

WE ARE REALLY LOOKING FORWARD TO THIS YEAR’S CONVENTION AND WE HOPE YOU
WILL JOIN US. 

CAPTAIN PATRICK HART
2025 GRAND LODGE PRESIDENT
















